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From: Naseem Alston - NOAA Federal <naseem.alston@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2019 5:46 AM


To: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal


Cc: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: Withdrawal of CWF and ROC Baseline


yes.


I'm still making any updates/changes to EnvB.


Naseem O. Alston

ESA-Section 7 Coordinator/Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

California Central Valley Office

Sacramento, CA

(916)930-3655

http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov/


On Mon, May 13, 2019 at 10:06 AM Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov> wrote:


Saw a quote from Barry in the press about the BO being withdrawn.


Naseem, can you remove/update the CWF blurb in EB?
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